
To: Marty Tillman 14 September 2005
Resident Engineer
NCDOT
PO Box 429
Sanford, NC 27330

Fr: North Chatham Investments, Inc.

Dear Mr. Tillman:

We are purchasing the property from Spicewood, located on US 15-501, north of Pittsboro
and south of Chapel Hill. In reference to the reclamation plan filed by the Jones Brothers for
this property, we intend to develop the property for construction. Attached is the preliminary
site plan. Once we begin the project and during the construction process, we will adhere to all
of the conditions of the reclamation plan, dated October 17, 2001. In addition, our project will
be meeting the NPDES Phase 2 criteria for storm water runoff.

We would like to request that our site plan and construction plans be a substitution for the final
conditions outlined in reclamation plan on file. Please advise us if there is any additional
information required or procedures to follow for this plan.

Sincerely,
M. Travis Blake
President, North Chatham Investments, Inc.

9668 Hwy 15-501 N
Chapel Hill, NC 27517


